
 

 

August 21st, 2023 
 
To:  Regional Vice Presidents 
 Branches & Facilities 
 

TRANSPORT CANADA MEDICAL CERTIFICATION MODERNIZATION PROCESS 
 
Please see the below information from the Transport Canada Canadian Aviation Regulation Advisory 
Council.  We advise members with concerns to provide your feedback through the link provided: 
 
Notice to CARAC members, 

Transport Canada is in the midst of undergoing program modernization, including the medical 
certification process. One area TC is looking into is to improve the service delivery and minimize the 
duration of medically necessary suspensions. TC is therefore seeking ideas and comments as to how 
the aviation medical evaluation processes can better accommodate individuals with health conditions 
to try and avoid situations where their medical certificates are suspended under the Canadian 
Aviation Regulations.  

If you would like to contribute any input, ideas, comments, or questions on this matter, please send an 
email to CivAvCAMModernization-modernisationMACAvCiv@tc.gc.ca before September 1, 2023. 
Please note this address has been set up specifically for queries related to this matter and cannot be 
used as a forum to discuss individual cases. Furthermore, no confidential information should be sent 
to this address, which will only be open for the duration of this project.  

 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice Presiden 
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